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Class of 2023: CDO

One of the most exciting times of the 
year: Graduation Week! Congrats to our 
Class of 2023! They are all the Pride of 
Amphi.



Class of 2023: Ironwood Ridge



Class of 2023: Amphi High



Around the Schools
Summer school is 
under way at our 
elementary, middle 
and high schools. Here 
we see students 
learning at Copper 
Creek Elementary 
School, (left) and 
Amphi Middle School. 
Each school is offering 
hands-on�educational 
experiences to help 
students extend their 
learning.



Around the Schools
Prince Elementary School 
students are also hard at work 
this summer as part of the Amp 
Up!�summer�school�program. �
Prince students were recipients 
of Summer Fun Kits, shown at 
right,�provided�by Santa's�
Workshop. The kits contain 
activities and resources for 
students and were delivered by 
"elves," to our students. Santa's 
Workshop is a nonprofit 
organization in Tucson that 
collects donations to support 
children in the community. 
Thank you, Santa's Workshop!



Odyssey of the Mind  13�District� teams�
competed against 
approximately 750 teams 
from all over the world.

Board President Day 
(Arizona's State OM 
Director)�and�I�attended�–�
cheering our teams on!

More about outcomes 
later, but here are some of 
our�incredible�teams! 

Left: �CDO's�Vehicle�Team



Odyssey of the Mind 
Cross Theatrical Team (Left) and Harelson Vehicle Team (Below)


